
 

 
 
 
 

 
13 June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We invite our pupils and their parents to attend our 60th anniversary event on Saturday 13th 
July between 11am and 6pm which marks a momentous occasion in the schools’ 
history.  The event will involve a variety of activities including a petting zoo, an inflatable 
assault course, performers in character from the Wolverhampton Grand Theatre, Summer 
Fayre activities (such as splat the rat, coconut shy, soak the teacher), pupil performances 
and stalls selling a variety of food, drink and craft items.  Tickets are normally £3 but we 
invite our parents and their children to attend the event free of charge.   
 
In order to find more details and obtain your free ticket, please visit 
https://smestowacademy.co.uk/60years/ and enter the code SmestowFamily.  There are a 
limited number of tickets so they will be on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Tours of the school will also be available on the day, along with displays of memorabilia for 
the enjoyment of past pupils.  This community fun day will help raise money for each of the 
local House charities so stalls organised by the school will be cash only. 
 
Please make sure all children are supervised by an adult on the day as children will not be 
allowed entry on their own unless they have signed up to support the event and handed in a 
completed permission form. 
 
We hope you will join us to celebrate this wonderful day! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Chamberlain 
Headteacher 

https://smestowacademy.co.uk/60years/a

